
Friday, October 18, 2019

We finished up our unit on autumn this week.  We took our first trip out to the 
Arboretum to collect leaves.  We then used our finds to make silly nature faces!  
They turned out so cool!  We practiced our counting and fine motor skills by 
making beaded corn cobs.  Kindergarten continued chapter 3 of GoMath and 
wrote a poem about Autumn.    

Weekly Focus
Letter - Gg
Number - 7
Shape - Hexagon
Color - Brown
Focus Question - What are the signs of autumn?

Next week we will be talking about bats and spiders.  We will practice 
number recognition and rhyming words.  We also have a bat STEM activity 
planned and we will make some spider slime.  We are very excited for our trip to 
Breezy Hill on Tuesday!  I have sent an email of helpful tips for field trips at CNS.  
Next Thursday will be picture day!  Our class will be taking pictures in the 
morning at 9:00.

Weekly Focus
Letter - Hh
Number - 8
Shape - Octagon
Color - White
Focus Question - Why does a spider spin a web?

Since the cooler weather has been approaching please work with your 
child on putting on his/her jacket!

If you have not turned in the money for the Breezy Hill field trip please send 
it in soon.  It is $5 for each child and $1 for each adult if you are chaperoning.  
  

Enjoy your weekend! 
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa




